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We, the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met on Thursday, October 18, 
2018 in Committee Room B of the Big Mac Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.  Co-Chair Jim Dotson 
called the meeting to order, and saw a quorum of members present.  The members present are listed 
on the sign-in sheets. 
 
Discussion of Emergency Rule Request 
 
Pursuant to Act 1258 of 2015, the Executive Subcommittee considered the following emergency rule 
regarding the List of Controlled Substances for the Arkansas Department of Health, which was 
presented by Laura Shue, General Counsel for the Arkansas Department of Health. 
 
Following the discussion, Co-Chair Dotson stated that without objection, the proposed emergency 
rule is reviewed and approved, and the review and approval shall be effective upon adjournment of 
the meeting of the Legislative Council Friday, October 19, 2018. 
 
Director's Report 
 
Director Marty Garrity delivered her Director’s Report and stated that the Bureau is moving 
forward with Sliq Media Technologies to provide streaming in Committee Rooms A and B of the 
Big Mac Building.  She also advised that the members private Wi-Fi services were beginning to run 
slower due to the increased number of users and that members' passwords will change prior to the 
legislative session.  Director Garrity also discussed the law that would allow a state agency to 
recycle computer and other electronic equipment, and the subcommittee determined that the 
deadline had passed for an agency to file a new policy with the Legislative Council.   
 
At 8:50 a.m., the meeting was adjourned as there was no further business to come before the 
subcommittee. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Senator Bill Sample and Representative Jim Dotson,  
Executive Subcommittee Co-Chairs 
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